

December 7 2020

William J Martin Foundation Inc. 161 Espanomg Rd. Lake Hopatcong, New Jersey 07849-1701

Dear William J Martin Foundation Inc.,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, staff and volunteers of the Triple Negative Breast Cancer Foundation, thank you for your generous contribution.

All funds raised by the Foundation are used to support our mission; to be a credible source for triple negative breast cancer information, a catalyst for science and patient advocacy groups, and a caring community with meaningful services for patients and their families.

We hereby acknowledge receipt of your donation of \$7,005.00 on 9/24/2020. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Once again, thank you for your support.

Hayley Dineimon

Sincerely,

Hayley Dinerman Executive Director

The Triple Negative Breast Cancer Foundation is a public charity exempt from tax under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (ID #20-5880756). Your donation is tax deductible to the extent provided by United States law.